
Friday 27th March   

Dear Year 4, 

 

We hope you are all well and you’ve found a way to enjoy the sunshine over 

the last few days.  In the Webber-Jones’ house we have been starting each day 

with Joe Wick’s PE lesson and we have also enjoyed watching Maddie on let’s 

go live at 11.  We have even been inspired to try planting some seeds but I’ve 

had to ask my children to help me remember to water them as you know how 

forgetful I am! 

 

Mrs Mistry’s family have been taking advantage of the good weather and have 

spent a lot of time in the garden.  They have been using chalks and paint rollers 

as well as playing on the slide and in the playhouse.  They have also been 

reading lots of stories.  

 

We can see that some of you have already been on the learning platforms like 

‘My Maths’ and ‘Education city’.  We’ll keep adding more work as you need it 

but don’t worry if you don’t understand something as we can always go over it 

when we’re back at school. 

 

Mr Chulan has been working very hard and has now set up our very own year 4 

email.  We really looking forward to using this as it means you will be able to 

share some of your fantastic home learning with us.  So feel free to email 

photos of what you have been up to and any writing you may have done – 

especially those recounts about Beaumanor!  It also means if you have any 

questions, if you are stuck on something or if you have run out of work to do, 

you can email us and we’ll do our best to help.  

 

We are aiming to write you a letter each week to keep in touch but in the 

meantime look after yourselves and your families. 

 

Bye for now, 

 

Mrs Webber-Jones and Mrs Mistry  

 

Year4@new-swann.leics.sch.uk  
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